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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 The children in Year 1 have enjoyed starting their new 
unit ‘Target Games' in PE this week. They all did a   

fantastic job of learning how to correctly do an       
underarm throw to hit a target.  

We have enjoyed learning about Christianity in Nursery 
over the last few weeks. This week we explored the      

Christian holy book called “The Bible” we also thought 
about who is special to us and why. One of our Nursery 

friends even brought their own Bible in from home to share 
with us all!  

The children in Reception became scientists this week 
when they explored, 'Magnetism'! They had a       

fantastic time, investigating which materials were 
magnetic and which were not! Keep up the great 

work everyone! 

In Design and Technology this week the children in 
Year 2 have started to make their moving pictures 
with different mechanisms. They have used their 

mystical beast designs to guide them to create their 
pictures. 

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in 
our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

We have had a lovely week in the Academy this week with 
fantastic learning across all classes.  Next week, we have a 
very busy week with a number of events taking place.  We 
will start our week in non-uniform on Monday to mark the 
start of Children’s Mental Health Week.  On Tuesday we 
will be focusing on keeping safe online for Safer Internet 
Day and on Thursday we will be celebrating Chinese New 
Year!  What a busy last week!  Make sure you’re in every 

day so you don’t miss out on our experiences! 


